
 

 

 

Batumi, 2 June  2016 

 

 

 

 

Madam President, 

Mr. President, 

 

 

For your information, please find enclosed a letter dated 24 May  2016, in which, Mr. Alexandru Tanase, President 

of the Constitutional Court of the Republic of Moldova,  presents the candidature of his court to organize and host 

the XVIIIth Congress of the Conference of European Constitutional Courts. 

We, therefore intend to raise this issue within the framework of the Circle of the Presidents taking place in June 

2017.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

  

 

 

George Papuashvili  

 

President of the Constitutional Court of Georgia  

 

 


